
 

2019 Water Service Lead Replacements 

Washington/Seventh Streets 

The City of Owosso received funding from the Michigan Department of Environmental Quality (MDEQ), 

for a Pilot Drinking Water-Community Water Supply Grant. The purpose of this grant is to fund the location 

and identification of lead and galvanized steel water service lines, create an inventory of these service line pipe 

materials where located, plan and schedule the removal of these particular metal pipes, and physically remove 

these water piping services within available funding.  

The City has identified water services that 

are comprised of full, or partial, lead and 

galvanized pipe. In addition to the potential 

project areas identified in the October 18, 

2018 notification, the City will also pursue 

service line upgrades along Washington 

Street (Stewart to Milwaukee Street), and 

Seventh Street (Olive to King Street). These 

areas are shown on the attached map. The 

City intends to utilize a portion of the 

MDEQ grant to replace these water 

services which are located both on private 

and public property.  To complete these 

projects, the City will need access to private 

property and access the residence in order 

to complete the service upgrade to the 

water meter. All affected property owners 

will be notified of the project and City’s 

intentions.  

Properties that have been identified as having a lead or galvanized water service lines.  You will be 

contacted in the near future to discuss and hopefully schedule the replacement of your water service line at no 

cost to you.  Please contact Dave Haut, Water Treatment Superintendent at 989-725-0560 or email at 

dave.haut@ci.owosso.mi.us to schedule a site visit.  The following list of properties have been identified as 

having either full or partial services that contain lead or galvanized steel: 
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